


Ministry Updates
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The Board is awaiting direction from the Ministry on what the fall is going to look
like.

Funding has been received for the continuity of learning over the summer. Special
education supports and social and emotional learning are included in the
elementary program.

Mental health supports will continue through the summer. Messaging on what this
will look like will be circulated to families along with community service supports.
The Ministry has released funding for transition activities. Programs/activities will be
focused on high needs. Transition planning will include in-person and virtual
approaches depending on reopening restrictions at that time.

Planning for Summer Learning Opportunities
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Planning includes three components: ongoing mental health supports, support for
summer learning and summer school.

Summer learning is taking place for three weeks in July and the registration is
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following all health care protocols. Participating students will have access to an
iPad with the LTE phone plan. The focus will be on literacy, numeracy and Social
Emotional Learning.



f Any updated information will be circulated to the committee over the summer.

Standing Items

Items for next Agenda

SEAC annual agenda and goals

SEAC schedule for the year
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MACSE information (if available)

Ministry communications/PPM

Membership review

Update + Special education staffing and programs

Standing Items:
1. Correspondence received requiring action
2.




